9 Princess Court, 74 Compayne Gardens,
London NW6 3RX

25" February, 2021

Dear John Sheehy,

'Planning Application No. 2020/5962/P — 52 Compayne Gardens, London NW6 3RY

Further to our telephone conversation this afternoon, I am writing to object to the
following parts of this application:

The demolition of the front wall;
The dropped kerb on to the highway;

1 am not sure what the hard and soft landscaping entails, but 1 presume that it includes
removal of the flower beds, to which I would also object.

I have no objection to the replacement glazing of the front door.
The grounds for my objections are:

That the intention is clearly to provide parking space in what is now the front garden.
This flies in the face of current government policy to reduce road traffic, particularly the
private use of cars;

Compayne Gardens is in a Conservation Area.  There is no grass in the front garden
of 52 Compayne Gardens, but there are flower beds. Their removal and replacement by an
off-road car park would detract from the general atmosphere of this pleasant residential area.

Barbara Luke (Miss)
Planning Dept, London Borough of Camden,
5 Pancras Square, London N1C 4A

For the attention of Mr John Sheehy



